
Joint Statement with Lord Mann

15 May 2024
Joint Statement from the Co-Leaders and Deputy Leader of The Green Party and
Lord Mann, the Government’s Independent Advisor on Antisemitism: 

“Lord Mann and the leadership team at The Green Party of England and Wales
met last week to discuss the important issue of antisemitism. Both parties
have committed to continued dialogue and working together to ensure that
antisemitism, like all racism, has no place in Green politics and to better
educate Green representatives about anti-Jewish racism. The Green Party has
taken a series of proactive steps towards these goals but understands that
this will take consistent work going forward.”
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